
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Friday, 2 December 2016 4:37 PM 

To: Michael Nguyen 
Subject: RE: AM2016/23 and Ors - 4 yearly Review - Construction Awards 

 
Dear Mr Nguyen,  
 
The Vice President has now considered the AMWU’s application for an extension of time and has 
determined to grant the AMWU’s request to file its submissions and evidence by 5.00pm Friday 9 
December 2016.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Katrine Huynh  
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
katrine.huynh@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
Please be aware my telephone number has changed. My new phone number is (02) 9308 1812. Please 
update your records accordingly. 
 
From: Michael Nguyen [mailto:michael.nguyen@amwu.asn.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 1 December 2016 3:57 PM 
To: Guy Noble; Chambers - Hatcher VP; Roushan Walsh; Adler, Melissa 

Cc: Vasuki Paul; Shaun Schmitke (shaun.schmitke@masterbuilders.com.au); Stuart Maxwell; Raul 
Baonza (rjb@ccfnsw.com) 

Subject: RE: AM2016/23 and Ors - 4 yearly Review - Construction Awards 

 
Dear Ms Huynh, 
 
The AMWU is in the same position and we make the same request. 
 
Regards 
 
Michael 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Michael Nguyen 
Research Officer 
Australian Manufacturing Workers' Union 
e. michael.nguyen@amwu.asn.au 
m. +61 4 1111 4307 | p. +61 2 8868 1578 | f. +61 2 9897 9275 
w. www.amwu.org.au 
 
 
From: Guy Noble [mailto:guy@etuaustralia.org.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 1 December 2016 15:55 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP <chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au>; Roushan Walsh 
<roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au>; Adler, Melissa <m.adler@hia.com.au> 
Cc: Vasuki Paul <vasuki.paul@aigroup.com.au>; Shaun Schmitke 
(shaun.schmitke@masterbuilders.com.au) <shaun.schmitke@masterbuilders.com.au>; Stuart 
Maxwell <smaxwell@cfmeu.org>; Raul Baonza (rjb@ccfnsw.com) <rjb@ccfnsw.com>; Michael 
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Nguyen <michael.nguyen@amwu.asn.au> 
Subject: Re: AM2016/23 and Ors - 4 yearly Review - Construction Awards 
 
Dear Ms Huynh, 
 
The CEPU is in the same position, and we make the same request.  

Guy Noble 
………………………………… 
………………………………… 
National Legal & Industrial Officer 
ETU National Office 
t: 02 9663 3699 
e: guy@etuaustralia.org.au 
m: 0437 977 401 
............................................... 
The information contained in the e-mail is intended only for the use of the person(s) to whom it is 
addressed and may be confidential or contain legally privileged information. If you are not the 
intended recipient you are notified that any perusal, use, distribution, copying or disclosure is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error please immediately advise us by return e-mail 
and delete the e-mail document without making a copy. 
 
The Electrical Trades Union has virus scanning devices on our system but in no way do we represent 
that this communication (including any files attached) is free from computer viruses or other faults 
or defects. We will not be held liable to you or to any other person for loss and damage (including 
direct, consequential or economic loss or damage) however caused and whether by negligence or 
otherwise which may result directly or indirectly from the receipt or use of this communication or 
attached files. 
 
_____________________________ 
From: Roushan Walsh <roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au> 
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2016 15:49 
Subject: Re: AM2016/23 and Ors - 4 yearly Review - Construction Awards 
To: Adler, Melissa <m.adler@hia.com.au>, Chambers - Hatcher VP 
<chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Vasuki Paul <vasuki.paul@aigroup.com.au>, Guy Noble <guy@etuaustralia.org.au>, Shaun 
Schmitke (shaun.schmitke@masterbuilders.com.au) <shaun.schmitke@masterbuilders.com.au>, 
Stuart Maxwell <smaxwell@cfmeu.org>, Raul Baonza (rjb@ccfnsw.com) <rjb@ccfnsw.com>, Michael 
Nguyen (michael.nguyen@amwu.asn.au) <michael.nguyen@amwu.asn.au> 

Dear Ms Huynh, 

The AWU will be filing some evidence in the form of witness statements in support of the CFMEU's 
submission. We request an extension to file those statements on the same extension date 
determined for the CFMEU.  

The reason for our request is that we rely to some extent on the CFMEU's finalised submission. 

Kind regards, 

Roushan Walsh 

National Legal Officer 

The Australian Workers' Union  
Level 10, 377-383 Sussex Street, Sydney, NSW 2000 
p.02 8005 3333 | f.02 8005 3300 
roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au | www.awu.net.au 
AWU Twitter: www.twitter.com/AWUnion 
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